
Is Radon a Real Problem? 
 
Radon results give reason to test. 
 
Radon is a natural, tasteless, odorless, colorless, 
radioactive gas produced from the decay of 
uranium that is found in nearly all soils.  Radon 
gas moves from the ground under and around 
your home through cracks and other holes in the 
foundation.  Nearly one out of every 15 homes I 
the U.S. is estimated to have elevated radon 
levels.  The only way to know the radon levels in 
your home is to test. 
 
Radon testing results in Kansas show there is a 
need for more testing.  Present indicators are 
that one in four houses in Kansas may have 
elevated levels.  In some counties this rate may 
be higher. 
 
Radon appears to be the leading cause of lung 
cancer among nonsmokers, considering even the 
lowest estimates, which vary widely.  Given the 
increased potential for lung cancer the radon 
hazard brings, Kansans should be asking 
themselves, “Have we tested our home yet?” 
 
Nationally, radon contributes to about 14,000 
deaths per year from lung cancer.  The risk of 
developing lung cancer increases as the 
concentration and length of exposure to radon 
increases.  Most scientists believe children may 
run an even greater risk from radon exposure 
than adults, and smokers are definitely at greater 
risk than nonsmokers. 
 
The Surgeon General’s Office, the American Lung 
Association, the American Medical Association, 
and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) recognize the indoor radon constitutes a 
substantial health risk.  They have publicly 
advised that all homes be tested. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Protect Your 
Family……. 
 
Test Your Home!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The EPA estimates that six million homes in the 
United States have unsafe levels of radon.  It also 
encourages testing of other structures where 
people spend extended periods of time.  The EPA 
map of Radon Zones contains information on 
radon potential variations between counties. 
 
 

 
 
A much larger percentage of homes have been 
tested in urban areas because most relocation 
companies require testing before they handle a 
property.  Many corporations use relocation 
companies to purchase homes of transferred 
employees, allowing them to move more quickly. 
 
Potential liability concerns have led these 
companies to require radon testing before 
purchasing the property.  If a radon test result is 
higher than 4 picocuries per liter (pCi/I), the 
relocation company requires radon reduction 
work be done and a retest to confirm lowered 
radon levels. 
 
Although corporate liability has been the driving 
force for much of the testing performed to date, 
many people are now asking for a radon test as 
part of a real estate transaction.  If results come  

 
 
 
 
The Kansas Radon 
Program is 
conducted by 
Engineering 
Extension at 
Kansas State 
University under a 
contract with the 
Kansas Department 
of Health and 
Environment.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
For information, 
contact the Kansas 
Radon Program 
Coordinator at  
1-800-693-5343 


